Ladies Auxiliary - continued

jewellry, etc. on display at her home at I6I Birch Crescent, and may be seen at any time. She would welcome further donations of nearly new items prior to the Christmas Bazaar, to be held November 24th in the Church hall.

Mrs. L. Harris appealed to the ladies to aid her in the apron table for the Bazaar.

Mrs. H. Brooks advised she would welcome

help with doll clothes, stuffed animals and rag ends for her table at the Bazaar.

Mrs. McKague is still in need of odd pieces of Crimplene to make collars for the girls in her Junior Choir.

The meeting was adjourned and Mrs., McKague presented the Worship service.

Following along the theme - "the Lord's Prayer"- the subject was "Our Daily Bread" a fitting theme for Thanksgiving. Lunch was served by Mrs. E. Buckley.

FIGURE SKATING REGISTRATION

The Terrace Bay Figure Skating Club will hold registration for the 1973/74 skating season at the Recreation Centre on Saturday, Octo-

MINERAL EXPLORATION CLASSES

The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources will present classes in mineral exploration at Schreiber

> Monday, October 22 to Saturday, October 27, inclusive.

> Classes will be held from 7 p.m. to 10 p.m. at:

> St. Andrew's United Church, 622 Winnipeg Avenue.

For local enquiry, call 824-2366.

ALL CLASSES AND LECTURES FREE

- * Instruction in the identification of minerals and rocks.
- * Lectures on elementary geology and prospecting techniques.
- * Films and literature.
- * Free specimens will be available.



EVERYBODY WELCOME DIVISION OF MINES Ministry of

Minister

Natural Resources

W. Q. Macnee Deputy Minister ber 20th from 7 - 9 p.m.

This year the skating program will operate under the auspices of the Night School program. Please note that on registration night a fee of \$20.00 per skater will be levied. Of this \$10.00 is applied to the Night School program and \$10.00 is applied to the Terrace Bay Skating Club.

The Club portion covers registration with the club and the Canadian Figure Skating Association. A refund at the end of the season will be made to each registered club skater from the

Terrace Bay Figure Skating Club fee.

Tenders will be received until 4:30 P.M. October 26, 1973 for snow plowing for the 1973-74 Winter season at:

The Lake Superior High School, Schreiber Campus; Administration Office, Schreiber, Ontario.

The above locations are to be cleared of snow immediately after each snow storm. It is of particular importance that both areas be cleared by 8:00 A.M. to permit movement of vehicles.

Your tender should include the type and size of equipment to be used.

> The Lake Superior Board of Education P.O. Box 189, Schreiber, Ontario H.J. Boudreau, Business Administrator.

> > You Figure It

A woman had a secondhand car for sale out in front of her home. A large sign on the car read: "387.31." A prospective buyer asked. "Why do you have such an odd figure?" The lady nicely explained, "I eat between meals."

'BOOK EXCHANGE'

EXCHANGE YOUR OLD BOOKS FOR DIFFERENT

in the Library Monday, October I5th:

7:00 - 9:00 P.M.

Do you have any books to donate: either paper back or hard cover?

> FOR PICK-UP CALL 825-3830 FREE COFFEE SERVED